
SAVE
DATE

 
 

Tuesday, September 22
Tuesday, September 29

Tuesday, October 6
 

NATIONAL PARENT CENTER
CAPACITY BUILDING 

VIRTUAL CONFERENCE

the

Please mark your calendars for:



Based on your feedback, the National Parent Center Capacity-
Building Conference “Building Strong  Centers for Stronger

Families” will be held virtually, on Tuesdays for three weeks
starting Tuesday, September 22, 2020.

 
A small registration fee will cover all staff from your Parent
Center. All staff are invited and encouraged to attend. We

will be offering a wide variety of interactive sessions that will
bring you new information and strategies. The virtual

conference will have opportunities for affinity groups to meet
and connect.

 
Mark your calendars now!!

Watch for registration information and conference
agenda that will be coming your way next month!

 
 

*1:00–4:00 pm Central | 12:00– 3:00 pm Mountain |
11:00 am – 2:00 pm – Pacific |

10:00 am – 1:00 pm – Alaska | 8 :00-11:00 am - Hawaii
 


